

## Ambition · Pride · Success

28th January 2020

Dear Parent/Carer

## New English, Humanities and Science Building

I am delighted to announce that we will be hosting an Information Event on Thursday 6<sup>th</sup> February, starting from 3.30pm to give you details about the school's new building to replace the existing English, Humanities and small Science Blocks. This is a very important and exciting moment for the school.

Full details about this Information Event are on the attached details. We would love to show you the plans, and hear your views.

We are expecting this project to be complete by Summer 2021.

Yours sincerely

**Robin Newman** 

Principal